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National general strike in Greece – 16th July 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
We would like to inform you that two largest local unions have called 
for a 24-hour general national strike on Tuesday, July 16th, in 
Greece of workers of all professions. 
 
Public transport (including the Athens metro) will not work regularly 
and will therefore be difficult to move to / from the airports. 
 
Flight controllers should not participate in the strike and international 
flights should be guaranteed, but disruptions are likely. 
 
It is advisable to check in advance the status of your flight on the 
website of the International Airport of Athens and of your airline. 
 
For further information, your CWT office is still available. 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
Carlson Wagonlit Travel 
Marketing & Communication Dept. 
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